
RESOLUTION NO. 4097 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
KIRKLAND DECLARING AN EMERGENCY PUBLIC WORK FOR 
RELOCATION OF WATER MAIN AS AUTHORIZED BY 
KIRKLAND MUNICIPAL CODE SECTION 3.85.090. 

WHEREAS, a relocation of a portion of the City’s water system 
was required to accommodate improvements’being made as part of a 
King County road improvement project No. 100187; and 

WHEREAS, the City may have suffered a substantial loss by 
reason of the time required for following the regular purchasing 
procedures; and 

WHEREAS, the City Manager authorized an emergency purchase 
pursuant to Kirkland Municipal Code Section 3.85.090 in order to 
prevent such a loss; 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of 
the City of Kirkland as follows: 

Section. An emergency that could have caused substantial loss 
to the city existed on August 12, 1997, at the 12400 block of 132nd 
Place NE. 

S e c t i o n The City Manager is hereby authorized and directed to 
take steps necessary to provide payment to Scoccolo Construction, Inc., 
for the services purchased by the City pursuant to Kirkland Municipal 
Code Section 3.85.090. 

PASSED by majority vote of the Kirkland City Council in 
Regular, open meeting this 2nd day of S e ~ t m b e r , 1997. 

SIGNED IN AUTHENTICATION THEREOF on the 2nd 

day of September , 1997. 

ATTEST: n t



R-4097 

CITY OF KIRKLAND 
123 FIFTH AVENUE KIRKLAND,WASHINGTON 98033-6189 (206) 828-1243 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

MEMORANDUM 

To: 

From: 

Date: 

Anne L. Pflug, City Manager 

7 Jim A. h d t , P.E., Public Works Direct 

August 2 1,1997 

Subject: 132ND PLACE NE EMERGENCY WATER MAIN RELOCATION 

I 

King County is performing a major road reconstruction on 132nd AvenueJPlace NE between NE 
124th Street and NE 132nd Street. It has come to the attention of the County and their contractor 
that a required road grade cut at the southern portion of the project near NE 124th Street would 
result in Kirkland’s water main in that area having a cover that would not meet minimum 
requirements. Therefore, it is necessary for the City to lower a portion of the water main by 
installing a new section of main adjacent to and lower than the existing main. In order to avoid a 
delay to the County’s project, it is necessary to effect this scope of work on an emergency basis 
in lieu of the normal contracting procedures we use for CIP projects. 

It is estimated that desigrdconstruction costs will be $15,000 - $20,000. 

Your signature below authorizes an Emergency Purchase in accordance with KCM 3.85.090 
enabling the Public Works Department to immediately negotiate with King County’s contractor 
for performing the emergency water main relocation. A Resolution concerning thls action will 

ptember 2 regular meeting in accordance with RCW 
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